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: MUTUAL 2-2962
PENROSE PRODUCTION COMPANY

411 GULF BUILDING
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79704

January 28, 1965

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
Post Office Box 871
Santa Fe, New Mexico

ATTENTION: Mr. D. S. Nutter

RE: Penrose Production Company
/ L. G. Warlick No. 1
Section 19, T21S, R37E,
Lea County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Attached please find Application for Multiple Completion, diagrammatic
sketch of multiple completion, plat, and marked electrical log, all sub-
mitted pursuant to your requirement$ for permission to dually complete our
L. G. Warlick Well No. 1 in the Penrose-Skelly and Blinebry oil pay zones.

The subject well was originally drilled as the Coats and Jackson - Warlick
No. 1 in September, 1950. It was plugged and abandoned at that time.
The well was re-entered by Makin Drilling Company in December, 1954
and completed as a Zliinebry oil single. It has been flowing from the
Blinebry since this ¢ ‘mpletion.

Penrcse Production Company commenced operating the well in 1960.

We respectfully request administrative approval of the proposed dual com-
pletion of the subject well. Waivers from offset operators are not provided
herewith. However, all offset operators listed on the Multiple Completion
Application attached hereto have been sent a copy of the application on
January 28, 1965.

Very truly yours,
A . » PENROSE PRODUCTION COMPANY

o e S,

: Harold S. Winston
HSW:1b ‘ Petroleum Engineer

encis.




